Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

December 4, 2015
Present:  Ann Kelley (AK), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Lorna Patey (LP), Gale Tobbe, (GT), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
Guest: Pat Vaillencourt

Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report

Old Business: 

Adobe Creative Cloud

Amazon Prime
Conservation grants

Copier

Facilities update

Holidays hours
Insurance

 Policy for fines, copier, internet, and fax services
New Business:

Christmas plans

Maker play toy schedule

Web stats


	10:15am 
Motion BAS/ 2nd AK accepted as corrected

Accepted as written. BAS reports we have not received any quarterly Trust Fund checks in 2015 to date. BAS states there has been no response to inquiries. 
12/12/15 Friends/Staff/Trustee breakfast and Holiday Open House reviewed and discussed. Library activities for November have been well attended. Lots of fun!!
Reviewed and discussed. Electricity costs are higher due to heating needs downstairs and front door malfunction/heat loss. Reviewed documents for 12/5/15 Budget Committee meeting.
Reviewed and discussed internet orders and the need for a credit card for ordering online.
Tabled for next meeting
BAS will speak to Joe Gunter to see if another department needs our old copier.

No meeting this month
Reviewed and discussed.

DB confirmed with Joe Gunter that our sign is covered by our insurance policy.
Reviewed and discussed amended policies. Motion MW/ 2nd BAS to accept amended policies of 12/4/15. Unanimous.

Motion MW/2nd BAS to follow 2014 plan.

Motion BAS/2nd MW to authorize $50.00 per month on maker play kits.
Val’s spread sheet on library usage reviewed and discussed.
.


	No action
BAS will speak to the Town Administrator.
Compliments to the Staff
Compliments to Val for an excellent overview.

	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd MW. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 11:35 pm

	 Next meeting scheduled for: 
December 5, 2015 at 9am Selectmen meeting at Northwood Town Hall

January 8, 2016 10:15am


	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


